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           27 May 2016 
 
Dear Sir or Madam 

 
CITY OF BRADFORD METROPOLITAN DISTRICT COUNCIL 
WASTE MANAGEMENT DEVELOPMENT PLAN DOCUMENT (DPD) EXAMINATION  
– request for information from participants prior to organisation of Examination Programme 
 
I am writing to you to as an individual or representative of an organisation making representation(s) on 
the City of Bradford MDC Waste Management DPD. 
 
The Waste Management DPD was submitted by the City of Bradford MDC to the Secretary of State on 11 
May 2016 for examination by a Planning Inspector. 
 
The Secretary of State has appointed Mr Stephen J Pratt, BA (Hons) MRTPI, to undertake the examination 
of the Waste Management DPD. 
 
I have been appointed as Programme Officer working in support of the Inspector for the examination and 
my contact details are given above.  I work as an independent officer of the Examination and am 
responsible to the Inspector for the organisation of the Examination, channelling communication to and 
on behalf of the Inspector, maintenance of the Examination Library, receipt, recording and circulation of 
all documents received to the Examination. 
 
In order to plan the Examination, including any hearing sessions, I need to know whether you would wish 
to participate in a hearing session which would relate to any of your representation(s) that the DPD, or 
any part of it, is unsound.  You will need to indicate the number of the policy/policies or site upon which 
you have made representation(s) of unsoundness. Written representations carry the same weight as 
statements made at hearings sessions and the Inspector will consider all duly made representations 
whether made in a written statement or made at any hearing session. 
 
I would point out that only those who have submitted duly made representations seeking some change to 
the submitted Plan are entitled to participate in the hearing sessions.  All parties are, of course, 
welcome to attend any of the hearing sessions, to observe the proceedings, but only those who are listed 
on the programme can participate in the debate.     
 
Please let me know as soon as possible whether you wish to participate at any hearing session to consider 
the policy/policies/sites part of the Plan about which you have made representation of ‘unsound’. 
I need your response by 4pm on Monday, 13 June 2016 after which time the lists will be closed.   
If you have any queries about the process, or how to establish how your representation to the Waste 
Management DPD is recorded, please do not hesitate to contact me.  At present I am working part-time 
on the Examination but aim to respond to all emails within two working days. 
 
Yours faithfully  
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Jayne Knight 
PROGRAMME OFFICER   




